
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Deadline and information for articles and/or events to include in future issues of 
Newsletter/Calendar  

Ý Newsletter will be for two (2) months  

Ý Deadline for articles 20th day of December, February, April, June, August, October 

Ý Newsletter will be complete prior to 1st day of the month 

Ý Copies of newsletter will be in Lodge Social Quarters 

Ý Copies of calendar will be in Lodge Social Quarters 

Ý Send articles to Janet Enderle at janet.enderle@yahoo.com or leave at Social Quarters 
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Lodge Order of Moose  

Moose News 

THANKS FOR GIVING! 

 

As we head into the holiday season I want to thank all of you for giving. We 

as members give of our time and substance.  It's people like you that give our 

children and seniors a place to live. It's this time of year that we stop and 

think what can I do to make someoneôs life better. But being a moose member 

you are always giving a better life to someone who needs it. We need to 

spread the word why we are here and what we do. We need to also give back 

to the community. The Moose is here to help. When you give back make sure 

you tell them that you are moose and this is what we do.  

 

As Christmas approaches, there are families that are not sure how they will 

give their children a good Christmas. This is the time where God has brought 

his son into this world to show us how much he loves us and how we should 

love. Be a leader in our city and give back.  We have to remember it is better 

to give than to receive. This is a prefect time to get your children involved 

and make a difference. Thank you all again for being Moose! 

 

The new year approaches and 2016 will be here before you know it. Time is a 

factor in membership. A great Christmas present would be a years dues paid. 

Give the gift that you enjoy and believe in deeply. Also tickets for our annual 

$10,000 drawing will be on sale soon. Only $100 each gets you  

entered in the drawing plus get you and someone else in for 90 min. of free 

food and drinks.   Don't miss out ð tickets were sold out last year & they 

might not last long. 

 

     Have a great Thanksgiving and a very Merry Christmas! 

 

Brian Sekafetz  

Governor 
  



ñA child is the hand of God, recording on the universal 
pages of time, the history of the human race.  No man ever 
stands so tall, or so straight, as when he stoops to lift up a 

child.ò       James J Davis 

 

TOMMY MOOSE PROGRAM 

 

The Tommy MooseÈ program aids in helping children overcome fears and 

anxiety during times of stress. Donated to Law Enforcement, Fire, and other 

Emergency workers, Tommy Moose plush dolls are presented to children in 

various traumatic situations. In addition to this service, the Tommy Moose 

character has grown to personify happiness, safety, and security through  

personal appearances, books, and on children's goods.  
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HAVING FUN WITH MEMBERSHIP!  
By Tommy Schultz 

Membership Chairman 

 

There are many great men out there that would be a 
good addition to this Lodge. Letôs get out there and 
bring them in.  During the months of Sept. ï Nov.  

we will be having a promotion and giving away one 
40ò flat screen television.  For every male member 

that you sponsor, you will be entered into the      
drawing.  On Dec. 5th we will draw from the lot and        

announce the winner!  Good luck to you all and 
please help us grow our Lodge! 

 

BUILD OUR FOUNDATION  

 

Sign up a member and get your name on 

our retention wall  

in the Social Quarters!! 
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MOOSE RIDERS 

 

Where do I start!  It is November already where did the year go?  The Moose 

Riders have had some good events this year and had lots of fun doing them!  

The Riders Friday Night Dinners have been a big hit too!  I want to let you all 

know we are having our annual Veterans Dinner on Friday, November 13th at 

5:30 PM.  Reminder all Veterans eat FREE!  So come out for a great dinner 

and bring a Veteran that you know.   

A reminder to all Moose Riders  -  November is also nomination month for 

all Officers so come to the meeting on November 2nd at 6 PM and nominate 

someone to be an officer! 

Watch for more events from the Moose Riders in months to come. 

 

Thank you, the Moose Riders! 

 

Gayle Miller-Sheely, President 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

BAKE SALE ð SATURDAY ð NOV. 21 

Let us help you get ready for those Thanksgiving 
Meals! 

Baked goods, canned goods, anything you might 
need. 

 

 

ñHEARTS FOR MOOSEHEARTò QUILT  

RAFFLE 

 

DRAWING ð FRIDAY, NOV. 27 

 

 

 

 

KEURIG RAFFLE  ð   Single cup Keurig plus  

50 K-cups 

 

DRAWINGðFRIDAY, NOV. 27 

 

 

 

 

BACON FEST ð SATURDAY, NOV. 28 

Make a dish from appetizers to desserts with 
bacon and bring down to the Moose for our 

Bacon Fest 
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KIDS CHRISTMAS PARTY ð SUNDAY ð DEC. 13 ð 11:30 to 1:00 PM.   

Sign up sheet will be posted in the Social Quarters.   Drop by and sign up 

your kids and grandkids. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ñTAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAMEò RAFFLE ð DRAWING ð SATURDAY, 
JANUARY 30, 2016.  Ways and Means RaffleðJanet Enderle, Chairman      
Basket will baseball items plus 2 tickets to a ballgame of your choice:        

Cardinals, Cubs, Royals, or Brewers.  Drawing on January 30th. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Bill Cook 


